
Cambodian Delegation Attend Public Hearing at ICJ in Hague

Cambodian delegation joined the public hearing today at the
International Court of Justice (ICJ) in Hague, The Netherlands over
ICJ’s decision on the measures of border issue at Preah Vihear
Temple submitted by Cambodia.       
  

The Cambodian delegation led by Deputy Prime Minister H.E. Hor Namhong, minister of
Foreign Affairs and International Cooperation left here on July 15 for the public hearing at ICJ in
Hague.
The decision focused on the request by Cambodia for asking CJI to make the interpretation of
the Court’s judgment of 1962 on the case concerning the temple of Preah Vihear temple.
After the public hearing, the Cambodian foreign minister is expected to attend 44th ASEAN
Ministerial Meeting and the18th ASEAN Regional Forum (ARF) to be held on July 19-23 in Bali,
the Public of Indonesia, according to a release of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and
International Cooperation.
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http://www3.icj-cij.org/docket/files/151/16564.pdf

